
To:  Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent 
  Knox County R-I Board of Education 

 
From: Nancy Goodwin  

  Middle School Principal/Federal Programs Coordinator 
 

RE:   Administrator’s Report 
 

 
 
 

Federal Programs 
 
 

➢ Special Education staff members are currently finishing up the fall testing for 
our students participating in the DLM Testing.  We have three students taking 

the alternate assessment this year.  Another testing window open in February. 

 

➢ Title I and Special Education Monitoring process is continuing.  We are starting 
to input files for the special education portion of the review. 
 

➢ We have had 12 referrals for special education services.  Two students have 
qualified for services, six have not qualified and four are in the testing process.   

 
 

➢ We currently have 66 students with IEP’s enrolled in the districts in grades 
preschool through 12th grade.  We are serving 11 students through Speech 

Intervening Services.   
 

 

Curriculum and Grant Writing 

 

➢ A curriculum work day was held after school on Monday November 18th for all 
teachers writing curriculum 

 
➢ Northeast Missouri Curriculum Directors meeting will be Wednesday November 

20th. 
 

➢ Currently working with several teachers and staff on grant opportunities for the 
district.  Grants involve STEM, Chemistry, School Safety and After School 

Meals. 
 


